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End of the Summer Celebrations 

We are doing an end of the summer 

celebration in each classroom on August 

15th. We will be posting sign up sheets on 

the doors as it gets closer. 

 

Friday Spirit Days 

 

August 2nd – Red, White, and Blue Day 

August 9th- Rock and Roll Day 

Thursday August 15th- Disney Day 

August 23rd – Animal Day; wear or dress as your 

favorite animal 

August 30th- School Colors Day; Wear green and 

yellow 

 

 

Water Days 

Summer has been so much fun, and the 

children have had a blast on water days! Our 

last water days will be the week of August 

12th. 

Important Dates: 

August 2nd – Cookie Friday  

August 7th – Cody & BJ Kids Rock @10am 

August 13th- Snowie Bus @ 2:30pm 

August 15th- Last Day of Summer Camp 

August 15th- End of the summer class 

celebrations 

August 16th - CLOSED for Professional 

development day.   

August 18th- Tuition Increase begins. 

August 19th - First Day of School Year 

September 2nd – CLOSED for Labor Day 

New Tuition Rates 

New Tuition rates will begin August 18th.  

 

 

You will receive a DocuSign link via email to sign 

for new tuition rates. These emails go out the 

parent who is the account holder. Please sign 

and submit those through the DocuSign link. 
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Birthday Celebrations 

A few reminders about classroom birthday 

celebrations. As much as we love homemade 

baked goods, we ask that families please 

refrain from bringing anything homemade. 

Food items that are store bought need to be 

nut free and not processed in a facility made 

with nuts. Treats such as cookies or cakes 

needs to be individual servings so that it is 

easy to distribute to the class. Please drop 

these off at the front desk to be checked by 

administrative team. 

 

Contact List 

 

Heather Hyland  

Principal 

Heather.hyland@chesterbrookacademy.co

m 

 

Perla Garcia 

Assistant Principal 

Perla.garcia-

chavarria@chesterbrookacademy.com  

 

Adrienne Nwude 

Regional Director 

anwude@springedugroup.com  

Schedule Changes 

 
Please email Ms. Heather a 4 week 

withdrawal notice and a 2 week notice if 
you are requesting a schedule change. 

Tuition is due on Mondays. 
 
 
 

Fall Ancillaries 

Soccer shots will start back up in September. 

We are also working on getting Dance and 

Yoga started! We will have a yoga demo 

August 23rd!  We will put out more 

information in cubbies as the start dates get 

closer. 

Vacation Credits 

Friendly reminder that you will receive a 

vacation credit (Tuition free week) once you 

have been with us for 6 months. You do 

receive this credit yearly and it follows our 

fiscal year (July-June). 
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